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Tuesday 8th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 

As part of our learning about the history of Salisbury Cathedral, we will visit Salisbury Cathedral on 

Thursday 17th November 2016.  We will look around the cathedral and take part in various 

workshops led by Salisbury Cathedral education team. 

We will travel to and from Salisbury Cathedral by coach.  We will leave school soon after registration 

and return for 3pm.   

Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle that they can carry in a backpack.  If your child 

is eligible for a free school meal a packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen. 

The cost of the trip is just under £10 per child.  We ask for a donation of £5 and the rest is kindly 

being funded by the PTA. 

 

Miss Crook  

 

Trip to Salisbury Cathedral 

NAME OF PUPIL_______________________________________  
 
I give permission for my child to visit Salisbury Cathedral on Thursday 17th November 2016 and be 
transported by coach to and from the venue.  
 
 
Signed____________________________________ Printed_________________________ 

Please return to school office by 14th November 2016 
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